July 23, 2007

TO:  

Newly Admitted MPA Students for 2007

FROM:

Randee Gibbons



Assistant Director, MPA Program

SUBJECT:
Registration for Fall Quarter, 2007

It’s time to register for fall quarter as a newly admitted MPA student at The Evergreen State College.  Some of you have already registered for the fall quarter, but if you haven’t yet this memo includes information that will help you get started.  It is important to register as early as possible particularly if you have financial aid since your aid is not processed until you are registered.

To begin, you must have your student ID number, issued through Admissions, which begins with the letter “A.” All the information you need for registration is on the Web at the Evergreen Gateway.  To register on the Web, go to www.evergreen.edu/gateway.  At the Login (Link #1) you will enter your Student ID number and your PIN will be your birthday in mmddyy format or it could be the last six digits of your ID number.  Your PIN will expire at your first log on, so be prepared to change your PIN to a six-digit number and set a security question before you can complete your registration.  Use the Find your CRN – Graduate CRNS on the left menu - to find the appropriate classes and numbers needed to register.  Once complete, review your registration by checking your Student Registration Details.

All 1st Year MPA students should register for the fall quarter core class taught by Joan Bantz and Amy Gould entitled Foundations of Public Administration (CRN 10386, 4 credits)  

Once you are registered and paid, you may get a student ID card.  Registration will be issuing student ID cards on Saturday, September 16h, from 9am to 4pm in the 1st floor Library lobby and will continue issuing cards Monday, September 18th  during office Registration Office hours.  The office is open during the first week of the quarter, September 25th-28th until 6pm as well.

If you were born after January 1957, you must provide the college with information about your immunization status.  You can download the form from www.evergreen.edu/health or you may request the Health Center (360-867-6200) to send you one.  Your healthcare provider must complete the form or you must complete the waiver.  Failure to provide this document will result in a hold on your registration for the winter quarter.

Tuition and fees are due, in full, on Wednesday, September 21, 2006 at 3:45pm.  

